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CONCERN:  At the Governing Board meeting for the California Military Institute (CMI), a member of the 
public asked the District to consider naming a facility or area of CMI to recognize Principal Rick Wallis’ 
contributions for the past 10 years to the overall success of the school.  

  
RESPONSE:  While it is clear that Principal Wallis deserves a lot of credit for the success of the school, 
District Administration is concerned that naming buildings on behalf of employees can become both 
sensitive and controversial, as well as a dangerous precedent to set.   
 

 


